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Dear Parents,

	Camp is scheduled at Camp Tamarack (Ortonville, Michigan) Wednesday, June 1 through Friday, June 3. Please mark your calendar. We will depart Howard approximately 9:30 AM on June 1 and return June 3 approximately 1:00. Ms. Albertson, Mrs. Dearth and Ms. Martin will be attending camp. If you choose to have your child remain in school, they will be placed in another classroom.
	The cost for this educational experience is $120. This covers the cost of meals, overnight facilities for three days and instructional personnel. Payment may be made in cash, money order, or personal check payable to ‘Howard Elementary School’. Attached to this letter is the required ‘Health Form/Permission Slip’. Please return the Health Form/Permission Slip and $120 by Friday, May 6.
	More details about what students should and should not bring will be forthcoming as the departure date draws nearer.
	As always, please feel free to call us if you have any questions regarding Camp Tamarack.

						Sincerely,
						Ms. Albertson
						Mrs. Dearth
						Ms. Martin

	
